
October	11,	2017	

	

Dear	Good	Shepherd	Families,	

This	is	your	LAST	CHANCE	to	take	advantage	of	being	a	part	of	our	annual	
Fun2Raise	Good	Shepherd	2017/2018	all	school	directory.	

The	value	to	you	as	a	parent	and	business	is	priceless!		Our	close	knit	school	
community	is	a	perfect	audience	for	your	marketing	message.		You	increase	your	
visibility,	while	supporting	the	school	and	enhancing	our	children’s	future.	

Due	to	popular	demand	at	this	point	spaces	are	limited.	However,	if	you	or	
anyone	you	know	would	like	to	place	an	ad	in	the	Good	Shepherd	2017/2018	
directory	that	will	be	distributed	for	free	to	every	family	and	teacher	in	our	
school,	please	contact	Jodi	Rankin	at	952-641-7100	x	101.		She	will	walk	you	
through	the	process	and	help	you	choose	a	message	or	an	offer	that	will	generate	
business	for	you	and	money	for	our	school.	

The	Good	Shepherd	Fun2Raise	directories	will	be	released	in	November.	

Happy	Fall!	

	


